
                                              
 
 

Notice of a Public Meeting 
 

January 23, 2024 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the voting members of the Arrowhead Behavioral 
Health Initiative (ABHI) will be held on Friday, January 26, 2024 for the purpose of conducting 
regular business. The meeting location will be:  

Virginia Government Services Center 
201 South 3rd Avenue W 
Virginia, MN 55792 

 

All voting members will be present with the exception of the individuals listed below, who will 
be attending virtually from the location indicated. 

• John Spieker attending at Cook County Health and Human Services PHSS Conference 
Room, 411 2nd Street, Grand Marais MN 55605 

• Brittany Anderson attending at 6 Casino Drive Grand Portage MN 55606 
• Craig Pierce attending at IRC Building, 1209 SE 2nd Ave Grand Rapids MN  55744 
• Jennifer Martineau attending at Fond du Lac Human Services Center, 927 Trettel Lane, 

Cloquet, MN  55720 
 

For additional information regarding this meeting or to request the link to attend virtually, 
please contact ric.schaefer@arrowheadhealthalliance.org 
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